
 

 

 14th December 2022 
 
 

Consultation on the Norton Knatchbull School amendment to its Admissions 
Policy for Entry into school in September 2024 

 
The Governing Body of The Norton Knatchbull School is writing to notify you that it 
intends to amend its oversubscription criteria to prioritise ‘Children in receipt of 
Pupil Premium’ second to ‘Looked after or previously looked after Children.’  
 
The governors have decided to take this action to improve access to the school for  
those  students who are eligible for Pupil Premium:  

 
‘A child is eligible for Pupil Premium where they have been registered for 
free school meals (FSM) at any point in the last 6 years. This does not include 
children who have only been eligible to receive Universal Infant Free School 
Meals. ‘ 

  
A copy of our proposed Admission Policy which includes our over-subscription 
criteria is attached to this letter and can be found on the school website 
www.nks.kent.sch.uk.  
 
This consultation will open on 14th December 2022 and close on 25th January 2023.  
 
Please send any responses to this consultation addressed to the Headteacher Mr 
Ben Greene, The Norton Knatchbull School, Hythe Road, TN24 0QJ email address: 
bgreene@nks.kent.sch.uk  
 
If you would like further information on this please contact the Headteacher. 
 
Best Wishes,  

 

 
 
 
 

Andrew Judd                                    Jane Burnett  
Co-Chair of Governors 
The Norton Knatchbull Grammar School 
 


